
Message 

From: Puleo, Shelley [puleo.shelly@epa.gov] 

Sent: 11/21/2017 1:49:27 PM 
Subject: Notice of Second Extension of Public Comment Period for Additional Information Regarding Draft Permit for PSNH 

Merrimack Station 
Attachments: MerrimackSecondExtension.docx 

Dear Interested Party, 

Attached please find a Notice for a Second Extension to the Public Comment Period for Merrimack Station (NH0001465) 
in Bow, NH. The comment period is being extended for an additional 14 days from December 4th to December 18, 
2017. This is being done in order to allow additional time in which to comment on information that became pertinent 
since issuance of the draft permit in 2011 and the revised draft permit in 2014. Further information, including EPA 
contact information, is in the attached public notice. 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Puleo 
Region 1 EPA 
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